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REALIZING THE FUTURE

The Illinois Tollway is aggressively working with its partners 
to build the foundation and invest in the future for a stronger, 
better Illinois.  It’s no doubt 2017 was a milestone year for the 
agency and helped lay the groundwork for future success.  The 
investments made across the Tollway’s 294-mile system are 
providing a safer, better connected and integrated transportation 
network while positioning Illinois to be more competitive and 
innovative.

With these investments, Illinois is poised for providing the economic infrastructure 
that will take this great state to the forefront of innovation, opportunity and growth. 
It is this type of forward-thinking momentum that will attract the businesses, 
workforce and quality of life to invigorate economic growth in Illinois and affirm our 
position in the global marketplace. 

As we continue to invest in our state and our transportation infrastructure, we’re 
providing greater opportunities for people and businesses to prosper.  I applaud the 
Tollway’s progress in 2017 and look forward to what’s next in 2018. 

GOVERNOR Bruce Rauner


